
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hiep Nguyen 
Monday, January 8, 2024 2:33 PM 
'sthomas@inteserra.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/8/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00111-2024 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 34698) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an e­
filing. As a convenience, we have forwarded your letter to our Division oflndustry Development & Market Analysis 
(IDM). For further information, please contact IDM/JeffBates at (850) 413-6538. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.tl.us 
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